
Important: No person should provide answers to the health check or questions in a way that they know to be false or misleading.

 TRAVELLING BY TRAIN IN CANADA? NEW COVID-19  RESTRICTIONS IN EFFECT
In order to manage the spread of COVID-19, the Government of Canada has new restrictions in place for  
federally-regulated intercity passenger rail travel in Canada 

•	 Intercity passenger rail carriers designated by order by the 
Minister of Transport are required to do a health check  
of all passengers before they board a train.

•	 The health check requires railway company representatives 
asking simple health questions, looking for visible signs of 
illness prior to boarding, and recommending the passenger 
follow guidance from local health authorities.  

•	 A company is required to deny boarding in the event the 
passenger presents COVID-19 symptoms, unless the person 
provides a medical certificate certifying that the symptoms 
are not related to COVID-19.

•	 A company is also required to deny boarding if the person 
has been denied boarding by a company or any other carrier 
in the past 14 days due to a medical reason related to the 
COVID-19, or if the person is the subject of a provincial or 
local public health order. 

NO traveller, who is symptomatic of 
COVID-19 will be allowed to board a train
Health Check consists of a few questions 
and visual observation




